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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of UrbanDevelopment  Michael J. Nugent


                                               Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                         Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

LETTER OF INTENT

May 1,2001

John Matthews

3 Candlwyk Terrace

Portland, ME 04103

RE: 308 Allen Ave.  (344  E007)

Dear Mr. Matthews,


Attached is a copy of a notice of violation dated August 16,2000. An evaluation of the above property revealed that a towing business, storage yard and office trailer continues to operate on the property without benefit of approvals. 


The above, described, condition continues to be in violation of Section 14-52 of the Municipal Zoning Ordinance and Section 6—107.1 of the Building Code.

Because of the continued noncompliance, this office is referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and possible civil penalties, as provided for in Section 1-15 of the Code and in Title 30-A M.R.S.A. Ss 4452. Please feel free to contact me at 874-8700, if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions.

Sincerely,  

Mike Nugent

Manager of Inspection Services

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


